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October 7, 2024

Police Services Board
c/o Jennifer Haley

Dear Members of the Police Services Board:
Each year, we are blessed with the support of our community to enable us to conduct a

Remembrance Day Service here in St. George.
The Royal Canadian Legion Branch 605 will once again be hosting a community Remembrance

Day Service on Monday November 11", 2024, at the Cenotaph. The service will commence at
10:45 a.m.

We would like to invite your organization to be a part
donation towards the cost of the wreath would be gre
made payable to the Poppy Fund St. George Legion

of this service by placing a wreath. A
atly appreciated. Cheques are to be

If you would like to be a part of the Colour Guard procession, please meet at the Legion at

10:15a.m.

We would ask that you confirm your organization’s participation along with the name(s) of who

will be laying the wreath by Wednesday October 30™.

ot hesitate to contact our 2024 Remembrance Day
| address. rclbranch605@gmail.com

Should you have any questions please don
Co-ordinator Lori Borda via the branch emai

We look forward to your participation.
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Royal Canadian Legion Branch 605
St. George
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